Northeast OH RMRS

Meeting Minutes

March 4, 2011
Welcome by Ken Folsom were dispensed with and the following members present;
Justin Bechtel  Rebecca Hysing  Ken Folsom  Tim Byers  Vince Gildone  Kristi Kato  Heidi Scaife  Tim Howson  Jim Willson  Marek Owca  Karen Seidman  Jay Becker  Tammy Spencer  Bob Magree  Becky Robinson  Kathy Milo  Andrea Bishop  Beth Gatlin  Monique Witherspoon  Pat Cusick
The RMRS E-Mail list was passed around the room so we could correct it as needed.
Steering Committee:
The steering committee would like to move forward with the blending of RMRS and MMRS to form the NEOMMRS. Jim Willson (MMRS) and Mal House (OEMA) support our effort to move in this direction. A vote of the body was taken and it was unanimous to go with the name change NEOMMRS. 

Item #2 - Formation of an Executive Committee. 

We had an in depth discussion and voted to accept the following:

a. Chair

b. Vice Chair

c. Secretary

d. Regional Public Health Coordinator

e. Regional Hospital Coordinator

f. MMRS Coordinator

g. FBI WMD Liaison

h. CRI Coordinator

In the future, we may add a public sector rep.

Item #3 - Membership Committee. 

This group with consist of all of us.

a. Formal Voting

b. Will have bylaws

Item #3 also passed after a vote of the body.

Item #4 – Subcommittees
a. Planning
b. CRI
c. Functional Needs
d. Training / Education
e. Exercise
Other committees will be put together as needed.

Item #4 passed after a vote of the body.

Item #5 – Location of Meetings

The location of meetings was discussed; either to stay at Lake EMA or rotate routinely. A Consensus was not reached and this topic will be discussed at the April meeting.

Item #6 – Agenda for NEOMMRS Meetings

a. Executive Committee

b. Sub-Committee Reports

c. Regional Reports

i. USAR

ii. FBI

iii. Red Cross

iv. Salvation Army

v. Poison Control Center

vi. Hospital

vii. Health

viii. UAWG

d. County reports (events, training, exercises, and so  

         on) 

Open Discussion:

Pat Cusick discussed with the body the need to include business and non-aligned groups with the NEOMMRS. Jim Willson also supported this effort.

Jared McQuiston reported on CRI and once again told the body he is willing to help anyone in need with pre-assessment prep.

Exercise Working Group: 
This group will be meeting after this meeting.

Functional Needs: 
Karen Seidman reported on the results of her survey. So far there have been 22 responses.

Meeting adjourned at 1132.

Respectfully submitted,

Vincent T. Gildone
